
TASK LIST FROM MEETING OF JULY 15, 2005 

UTAH SEISMIC SAFETY COMMISSION 

 

Listed below are the task assignments from the July 15, 2005, USSC meeting.   

 

Commissioners: 

All 

 Look at list of 24 retrospective items in draft 2000-2004 Progress Report and 

prepare a short summary (supply pictures if possible) of those assigned to you 

(see accompanying attachment).  Email contributions to Barry W. no later than 

September 16, 2005. 

 

URM Ad Hoc Committee - Carl Eriksson, Barry Welliver, Matt Cassel (also Steve 

Bartlett, Ron Dunn, Larry Reavely, Bob Carey, and Darlene Batatian and Andy Jensen, 

SLCounty) 

 Finalize resolution, prepare white paper, and decide how to begin compiling 

inventory of URMs. 

 

Barry Welliver, Walter Arabasz, staff 

 Prepare items on earthquake-related issues for biweekly or monthly Governor’s 

briefings on homeland security. 

 

Barry Welliver 

 Write a letter announcing availability of IBC ground-acceleration maps to AIA, 

UBC Commission, SEAU, and others. 

 Distribute draft 2000-2004 Progress Report before October 2005 meeting; 

complete final report by October 2005. 

 Consider holding next meeting outside of Salt Lake City. 

 

Staff: 

 Email WSSPC Boise registration information or Web site address to USSC 

members. 

 Prepare Utah Earthquake Program poster for WSSPC Boise. 

 Prepare a press release for Utah recipients of WSSPC Awards in Excellence for 

release once the awards are announced at the September WSSPC meeting. 

 Get information on Utah WSSPC Award winners on USSC Web site. 

 Send links to IBC ground-acceleration maps on UGS Web site to AIA, UBC 

Commission, APWA, and Beehive and Utah ICC Chapters. 

 Write letter of appreciation to David Hart for State Capitol retrofit tour. 

 

Next USSC meeting: 

Friday, October 28, 2005 (changed from Oct. 14); time and location TBA 


